
Volunteer of the Month

NKN High School would like to nominate Tom Bryant as our volunteer of the Month.  
Tom found us! 
As a lifelong “track guy” who recently moved to our area, Tom reached out and offered his 
expertise as a former Ohio Buckeye runner and longtime volunteer in Arizona.

Early in the season he volunteered to help us get our timing system up and running- he was on 
time, ready, and willing to help step in for our first home track meet on April 5th with organizing 
field events and heat sheets. 

He stepped up again at the home district championship meet on May 18 and 19 when a last 
second cancellation left the league without a clerk of the course. Tom volunteered and did an 
expert job managing kids checking in for events, and explaining to them the intricacies of where 
to be and when- there were no complaints, which is an amazing feat at a district meet with so 
many moving parts!


